
February 11, 2014 

 

 

Sir,  

I would urge you to not support this project. I live in Vancouver Washington and do not think 

light rail is needed on this side of the river. Our population is spread out to widely for light rail to 

be efficient. It will decimate downtown Vancouver for years during the construction 

phase.  Besides that, after listening to the discrepancies uncovered by the forensic audits and the 

mostly false figures presented by the CRC project representatives I think there's better options to 

be studied for less cost. Where has $190 Million Dollars gone without turning a shovel on this 

project? I truly believe before we replace the Interstate bridge we should build a third bridge 

located somewhere near Fairview. 
  
Thanks for your consideration, 
  
William A. Hauser  
15509 SE Mill Plain #8 
Vancouver, WA  98684       

 
  

'A veteran is someone who, at one point in his life wrote a blank check Made payable to 'The 

United States of America ' for an amount of 'up to and including my life.' That is Honor, and 
there are way too many people in This country who no longer understand it.' 
 


